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Higginsville Crushing and Fine Ore Feed Circuit
Westgold Resources Limited (Westgold) (ASX:WGX) wishes to advise that it has identified an engineering 
fault within its crushing and fine ore storage at the Higginsville Processing Plant. Westgold has pro actively 
taken the front end circuit offline with alternative mobile crushing facilities mobilising to site this week. 
Repairs to the crushing circuit will be made in early January, with full capacity of the plant re-commencing 
in late January 2018. 
As a result of the circuit being offline for the last 48 hours and the plant expected to operate between 70-80% 
of full capacity in the coming weeks, gold output will be slightly impeded.
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